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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—Music 

Tuesday—Art 

Wednesday—P.E. 

Thursday—P.E. 

Friday—Technology 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

March 29, 2013 

Library check-

out day is every 

Wednesday. 

Please return 

books by each 

Wednesday to 

received  a new 

one. 
 

Writing: Essential Ques-

tion: We are focusing on 

writing informative pieces. 

Our goal is at least 3 sen-

tences. 

Reading: We are finding 

the comparisons between 

familiar characters in sto-

ries. Mrs. Fay has an 

“aliens vs. astronauts” 

theme happening. The stu-

dents are building their 

own rockets along with 

book buddies. 

Math: We are comparing 

attributes of objects by 

using vocabulary such as: 

longer than, shorter 

than, heavier than, light-

er than. We’ll be learning 

to measure from a com-

mon starting point. 

Science: What is living 

and what is non-living? 

How do you know? What 

does a living thing need? 

 

Things to do at home: 

 

Work on sight word flu-

ency. Practice how many 

sight words your child 

can read in one minute. 

Make it a fun challenge 

by being encouraging 

and set a larger goal 

each time.  If your child 

reads 22 then make 

your new goal 25 in one 

minute.  

 

Website for measure-

ment and data points: 
https://

smart.wikisp

aces.hcpss.o

rg/

Kindergar-

ten+Measure

ment+and+D

ata 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Let’s say  

Happy Birthday to 

Mrs. Fay 

on Monday, April 1st! 

Please make a card and 

send to school. 
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The Field Trip was Great! 
 

I hope your child came home with exciting stories about their first “big-bus” field trip to INK. 

I suggest you find time this summer to go visit and take younger children, as well. You may find 

more information and a video on www.inkfun.org. Thanks to our chaperones, Mrs. Anderson and 

Mrs. Robertson for braving the bus ride to Gainesville. Also to Mrs. Wahidi and Mrs. Seltzer 

who met us there and helped with the students. The students were on their best behavior so 

give them a compliment!  

 

 

 

Class and Individual Pictures  

Wednesday, April 3rd 
 

We will have our class photo taken, as well as individual spring portraits. You received order 

forms in your Friday folder and there are directions about how to order online, as well. All stu-

dents will be photographed so dress appropriately.  

A Special Thanks 
 

Morgyn’s grandmamma recently gave each student two new books: Martha Speaks (with a CD) and 

How to Train with a T-Rex and Win 8 Gold Medals. We want to say a big thank you from our class 

for her generosity of books several times this year! Hooray for grandparents!!! Also thank you to 

Mrs. Seltzer for two new colorful and creative hallway displays! Come by and check out the Little 

loraxes Learning! She’s kept our hallway exciting all year!  

Blogging has Begun!  
Check out our class blog on: http://

hennebaulslittledawgs.weebly.com 

Or follow our classroom website on 

www.robertses.org You’ll find the 

KinderBlog under the “More” tab on 

the right side of the page. Several 

students have begun blogging and 

we’re pulling up the blog page in 

class to record a few responses. 

Come on and join the blogging buzz! 






